
HB 1266-S - DIGEST

(DIGEST AS ENACTED)

Updates laws on drugs and alcohol use by commercial drivers.
Declares an intent to promote the safety of drivers and

passengers on Washington roads and public transportation systems.
To this end, Washington has established a reporting requirement for
employers of commercial drivers who test positive for unlawful
substances.

Recognizes that transit operators and their employers are an
asset to the public transportation system and continuously strive
to provide a safe and efficient mode of travel.  In light of this,
the legislature further intends that the inclusion of transit
employers in the reporting requirements serve only to enhance the
current efforts of these dedicated employers and employees as they
continue to provide a safe public transportation system to the
citizens of Washington.
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